
January 2022 Update

In-Person in February? Stay Tuned.
We’re going to do our best to be back with a live, in-person meeting on
February 10—but you’ve all heard that tune before, right? This time,
your VBL board is making no promises or predictions,  only positive
thoughts. If the pandemic situation feels right, and if it looks like enough
of you are willing to attend an in-person luncheon at the Club Pheasant,
we’ll  go  ahead.  If  not,  get  ready  to  Zoom.  Watch  your  email for
updates as they become available.

One  thing we  know for  certain—if we’re  able  to  hold an in-person
luncheon meeting in February, it will be a hybrid affair, streaming live
on Zoom for those unwilling or unable to come to an in-person event.
Thank you to AV wizard Bud Kress for making this possible!

About the February Program
2022 marks the 100th anniversary of KFBK, so our February
program will be devoted to the legend and lore of Sacramento’s
powerhouse  news and  talk station.  We’ve  already lined  up a
reunion  of  the  popular  Dave  ‘n’  Bob  morning team—Dave
Williams and Bob Nathan  have both agreed to be part of the
program. Watch for the February newsletter for details, and in
the  meantime,  save  the  date—February  10—for  this
once-every-century program.

At  left,  Dave  (left)  and  Bob  from  a  “best  of”  feature  in
Sacramento magazine in the late 1980s.

We’re Working on It, Honest!
“It”  being  on-demand  streaming  of  VBL’s  20th  anniversary
commemorative  video.  We  know  many  of  you  were  unable  to
attend our December Zoom meeting and thus missed the presentation.
Those who were able to hop on board may wish to watch it again, or
share  it  with  other  broadcast  industry  friends—especially  the  “In
Memoriam”  section.  Team VBL is  working to  get  it  out  into  the
world, and we’ll let everyone know as soon as it is available.



Jim Update: It’s Sunny at Sunrise
We’re delighted to report that President Jim Drennan’s health situation has
improved tremendously and he’s ready to assume his leadership role. He’s
now able to eat solid food,—yes, treats are now allowed!—he’s no longer
confined to a  wheelchair,  and best of all,  his mood and cognitive abilities
have returned to pretty much normal. He’s happy with his living situation at
Sunrise  of Carmichael and is always eager  for  visitors.  Best to  call first,
916/485-4500, before dropping in. Sunrise of Carmichael is located at Fair
Oaks and Garfield.

Your Next Full Newsletter Will Arrive on Feb. 1


